BUSITEMA
WNIVERSITY

www busitema ac.ug

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR
Our Ref: BU/CR/222/1

April 11, 2023

Members of Top Management,
Deans and Directors,

Deputy Deans,

Heads of Units.

INVITATION TO THE UNIVERSITY STRATEGIC PLAN 2020/21-2024/25 MIDTERM
REVIEW WORKSHOP

The midterm review of the strategic plan is an important opportunity for us to.
reflect on our progress so far, towards achieving our strategic objectives and
identify areas where we need to focus our efforts going forward.

To guide our review process, we shall have a team from the National Planning
Authority (NPA) to provide expertise and support to objectively assess our progress
and identify any challenges that we need to overcome.

All members of Management are expected to attend this workshop to provide
valuable input and feedback, so as to achieve a comprehensive and accurate
assessment of the progress.

Please note that, the following items will be discussed during the workshop:

1. A progress report on the implementation of our strategic plan.

2. ldentification of key achievements and areas for improvement.

3. Discussion of challenges and obstacles encountered during implementation.
4. Development of action plans to address any identified gaps or challenges.

You are therefore invited to attend a University Strategic Plan midterm review
workshop scheduled to take place on Thursday, April 13, 2023, starting at 9:00AM
at Busitema Campus in the Council Room.

Deans are requested to support any other persons to attend the meeting.

We look forward to your active participation and engagement in this process.
Attached herewith, is the program and an additional list of participants.
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Dr. Saphina Biira
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